
BSUPI Advisory Board Member Wins Prestigious Award 

 

As a member of the BSUPI Advisory Board, Janiece Evans-Page has been a major supporter 
of our Philanthropy mission.  She was the catalyst behind the launch of BSU’s Philanthropy 
Fellowship Program in 2022 and has since invested $1.2 M to host 10 BSU College of 
Business graduate students.  Four of those students are currently employed in executive 
positions at the TIDES Network.  We are truly grateful to Janiece Evans-Page for her 
commitment to our work and to the professional development of our students.  We salute 
her in her achievements and in winning this prestigious award. 


